
 

REGULAR UPDATE 
 
December 4, 2017 
 
Hello, Mustangs! 
                 
Below is the newest Norco College Regular Update, aligned to the college’s seven Strategic Planning 
Goals.  And in case you missed the first one, all Regular Update issues will be archived on the President’s 
webpage:  http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/president/Pages/Regular-Update.aspx   
 
Happy reading!



o Distance Education 
�ƒ Hey, Look!�Æ The Distance Education Committee is looking for a faculty co-chair 

to help lead this committee’s important work.  There is 0.2 reassigned time for 
this role. If you’re interested, contact Peggy Campo.  

�ƒ The college is continuing the transition to Canvas LMS.  For help or training for 
the transition, contact Sean Ulbert in the PDC (Lib 101) or at 
sean.ulbert@rccd.edu.   

o High School Partnership Program 
�ƒ Currently in process is a CCAP (College and Career Access Pathways) MOU with 

Alvord USD for dual enrollment. 
�ƒ A planning grant is being written for submission in December or January to the 

College Futures Foundation.  This grant will offset some costs associated with 
dual enrollment and developing a larger grant proposal to the Irvine 
Foundation, Gates Foundation, and College Futures Foundation in fall 2018. 

�ƒ The college is in the conceptual stage of earlier enrollment. Moving up the 
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